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Body

BACKGROUND:  The FYE 2013 CIP Drainage Projects is an annual funding program for the repair or 

replacement of existing storm drainage infrastructure, typically located in existing neighborhoods.  These 

projects are identified by staff or citizens because flooding or nuisances have begun to occur.  Typical projects 

involve the repair or replacement of underground storm pipelines or storm inlets or concrete -lined drainage 

channels.  The projects are constructed using in-house labor and equipment from the City Storm Water 

Division or a combination of in-house and contract services. 

On April 9, 2013, City Council approved Contract Number K-1213-177 for the South Shiloh Storm Sewer 

Rehabilitation Project.  The rehabilitation of the underground storm water system from Andover Drive to the 

Anitol detention basin located just west of Triad Village Drive within an existing public drainage easement was 

included in this project.  

DISCUSSION: The South Shiloh Storm Sewer Rehabilitation Project was awarded to CMP Repair LLC in the 

amount of $150,720.  Payments were made throughout the construction process out of Project No. SC0552, 

South Shiloh improvements, Construction (050-9906-451.61-01).  The project has been completed and on April 

22, 2013, Storm Water staff inspected this project and found it to be complete per specifications .

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends the South Shiloh Storm Sewer Rehabilitation Project be accepted .
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